Hello Owners and Residents in the Fountains Community,

We would like to welcome the newest member of the FCO team, Vito Senese, to
the Fountains Community.

Vito jointed our Team in April as the Executive Director and after several weeks of
training, he officially took over his role for Debbie Poulette on June 1, 2022,

Vito comes to the Fountains with 35 years of experience in managing various
types of Condominiums and HOA's as well as working for a Developer of
Community Associations. He is originally from Chicago and lives in West Palm
Beach with his wife Elizabeth and their two dogs, Winger and Duke. Vito has two
young adult sons, Frank (married) and Mario, who still live in Chicago and visit
frequently, especially in the winter.

Vito will be a great addition to our Team and will be able to make an impact on all
aspects of the Community from the day to day operations to assisting us in

navigating the pending development of the Developer owned parcels.

Please join our Team in welcoming Vito to our Community.



